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P085, Student Attendance, Safe Arrival and Safe Departure
Policy: Update

To: Governance and Policy Committee
Date: 23 March, 2022
Report No.: 03-22-4276

Strategic Directions

» Build Strong Relationships and Partnerships Within School Communities to
Support Student Learning and Well-Being

Recommendation

It is recommended that update on P085 Student Attendance, Safe Arrival and Safe
Departure be received for information.

Context

At the June 2, 2020 Governance and Policy Committee, the Work Plan for the review of
the Student Attendance and Safe Arrival Policy was presented. In January 2022, after a
pause due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, a working group was formed to update and
finalize the draft Student Attendance, Safe Arrival and Safe Departure Policy (P085).
DRAFT POLICY

Action Plan and Associated Timeline

With revised timelines, we have commenced a 45-day Public Consultation which was
initiated on March 25 and will conclude on May 9, 2022. Three consultation webinar
sessions will be conducted and an online feedback survey will be available for the 45-
day period. The feedback will be used to inform revisions to the draft policy, which will
then be presented to Trustees for review at the Governance and Policy Committee in
June 2022.
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Resource Implications

N/A

Communications Considerations

The Policy will be communicated in accordance with the Policy Review Work Plan.
Board Policy and Procedure Reference(s)

e Student Attendance and Safe Arrival Policy (P085) (current)
e Student Attendance and Safe Arrival Procedures (Elementary) (PR707A)
e Student Attendance and Safe Arrival Procedures (Secondary) (PR707B)

Appendices

N/A

From

Craig Snider, Interim Associate Director, Business Operations and Service Excellence
by email at Craig.Snider@tdsb.on.ca.

Lorraine Linton, System Superintendent, Secondary Program and Admissions by email
at Lorraine.Linton@tdsb.on.ca.




